
We are in module 7 - learning 
more math words like “how 
many more” and “how many 
fewer”.

We are writing Questions and 
Answers book about ourselves.

Hello Families! I hope everyone had a great and 
relaxing winter break. It is good to see and have 
students back to learning.  

WINTER GEAR: Please dress your child accordingly to 
the weather as we do go outside every Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays if the temperature is 
above 0 degree. 

OPEN HOUSE: There will be an OPEN HOUSE next 
Wednesday, January 24 from 5 - 7! The open house 
is for new families as well as families that wants more 
information about going into next school year.

January 19, 2024

❑ 1.15 No School 
❑ 1.22 ART

❑ 1.16 ART 
❑ 1.23 ART

❑ 1.17 ART 
❑ 1.24 ART 

OPEN HOUSE 5 - 7

❑ 1.18 Phy. Ed. 
and ART 

❑ 1.25 Phy. Ed. 
and ART

❑ 1.19 ART 
❑ 1.26 NO SCHOOL - 
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First Grade News - Ms. Lee

We have learned long vowel sounds using 
the “bossy” or “silent” e at the end, like a_e 
as came, i_e as in hide, o_e as in home, e_e 
as in eve and u_e as in cube and tune.

We are reading nonfiction texts 
again and sharing facts 
(information) that we learned. 


